
 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in a position at our Federation.  The recruitment of high-
quality staff is absolutely key to our continuing success and for this reason we place a great deal 
of emphasis on ensuring that you are provided with as much information as possible.  
 
Weobley Federation is a rural High School and Primary School comprising of over 700 students; our 
intake is truly comprehensive and draws from a very large catchment area including over 25 primary 
schools and a significant number of service families.  We are fortunate to be situated in an area of 
outstanding natural beauty in a village location just 15 minutes from Hereford and not far from the 
Welsh borders.  We have an excellent reputation for the quality of teaching and learning that takes 
place here and standards are high; consequently, we are heavily oversubscribed. 
 
Every member of staff here is totally committed to improving children’s lives and we all work hard to 
ensure that we are at the forefront of developments in classroom practice.  As a team we work 
collaboratively and visitors constantly comment on the positive ethos within the school amongst staff 
and pupils alike.  The standard of pupil behaviour is also widely recognised as exemplary and has been 
judged as Outstanding in every OFSTED inspection over the past 11 years.  
 
The ability to be a ‘team-player’ and a positive role model are key factors we look for in staff.  This is 
a vibrant, exciting place to work and we are all proud to be a part of this “exceptional” school.  We 
spend a great deal of time in nurturing our staff so that they feel supported and can fully develop their 
potential.   
 
We aim quite simply to be one of the best schools in the country!  If you feel that you are up to the 
challenge of working with us then it would be fantastic to receive your application.  Pre-Application  
visits are strongly encouraged so please contact us for a tour and initial meeting.  Our website 
www.weobleyhigh.co.uk is also very informative.   
 

The closing date for applications for the post is Friday 11th July 12 noon with interviews for 
successful candidates being held the week beginning the 14th of July. 

 
I look forward to seeing your application and please do not hesitate to pick up the ‘phone or email if 
you require any further information. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Weston Holder  
 


